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July 10, 2020               
 
Dear St. John’s Residents and Family Members, 
 
We received a notification late this afternoon from the New York State Department of Health that outlines changes to the guidelines 
governing visitation, which is slated to go into effect as early as July 15 for those facilities meeting the established criteria.  
 
The safety and well-being of our staff members and residents is our top priority and we will be reviewing these directives to create a 
thoughtful reopening plan for in-person visitation at St. John’s communities. As soon as that plan has been finalized and approved, we 
will outline any resulting amendments to our current plan for visitation.  
 
We are working to ensure the protection and safety of our St. John’s family, and at this time, in-person visitation remains restricted. 
Window visitation at St. John’s Home will launch on July 13 as previously planned. 
         
Sincerely, 

 

President and CEO 

 

 

 

 

 


